Raising Cane’s Project description
N. Arlington Heights Road & E. Palatine Road

Raising Cane’s is a quick serve restaurant that was founded in 1996 in Baton Rouge, LA
by its founder, Todd Graves. The restaurant has ONE LOVE, which is chicken, as evident by the
minimal menu that includes: chicken fingers, fries, cole slaw and Texas toast. The food is
always cooked to order to ensure the best quality and flavor possible.

Raising Cane’s is not a chain restaurant, but is part of the community, starting with the
name of the city being part of the painted mural on the side of the building. The restaurant not
only employees people from the area, but gives back to the community in several ways. By
promoting education, feeding the hungry, pet welfare, local community involvement and more.

The building itself promotes visual esthetics with the variations not only in the
architecture, but the building materials themselves. The use of a brick wainscot with EIFS above
is accented by the use of full brick facades and limestone (hydraulic limestone} at the main
entrances and drive thru areas to provide a seamless look to the ‘towers’. All of this with the
variations in the heights of the building, along with the ample landscaping around the building
provides an esthetically pleasing structure that accents the development unlike the fast food
‘box style of many businesses. Thought there are no ‘green’ features to the landscaping, Raising
Cane’s designs with native plants to ensure they are best suited for the local climate and
conditions.

The structure is approximately 3,800 square feet, including a masonry corral at the rear
of the building for operations. The roof line around the exterior varies from the main fagade at
16’-7", to the towers for the entrances and drive thru pick-up at 19’-10”, the lower drive thru
tower at 17’-3” and finally the ONE ({for the one love) at the main entrance topping out at
23'-4",

Raising Cane’s wil! have approximately 55 employees at this location, with an average of
8 employees per shift. The restaurant will be open Sun - Thu: 10:00am - 12:00am; Fri - Sat:
10:00am - 2:00am. The drive Thru will have the hours of operation.

The project is being submitted to the Planning Commission for review 4/12/19 with a
tentative date of a Plan Commission Meeting of 7/10/19. The building plans will be submitted
for permitting after Planning and Design Commission approval with a construction start date of
mid-October. The project will have a 175 day construction schedule with an anticipated
opening date of 3/20/2020.



